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March 4, 1974

Ms. Sylvia Meagher

302 West 12th Street

New York, N. Y. 10014

Dear Ms. Meagher: |

I'm afraid that‘my colleagues at Bantam

do not feel that we can profitably reissue

your book at this time. Thank you‘for
suggesting the opportunity to us.

Sincerelﬁ,.
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published by bantam books, inc.




